
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is your child’s Phonics Homework book. In 

it you will find the sounds we have learned 

this week and some simple activities you could 

do together. Please return this book by 

Thursday each week so we can give you the 

next group of sounds every Friday. Do let us 

know if you have any questions.  

 

We appreciate your support with this.  

 

The Reception Team 


